
ADVERTISEMENT 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

FOR 

RUNWAY GUARD LIGHT IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

FOR THE 

GREENVILLE-SPARTANBURG AIRPORT DISTRICT 
 

The Greenville-Spartanburg Airport District (District) is soliciting sealed bids for the Runway 

Guard Light Improvements Project at the Greenville-Spartanburg International Airport (GSP). 

 

The project consists of providing all labor, materials, and equipment at GSP to replace the 

runway lights and to install a new homerun and regulator in the electrical vault. See bidding 

documents for more details. 

 

Bids must be in sealed envelopes with the bidder’s name, full mailing address, and General 

Contractor License Number shown as the return address. Sealed envelopes shall be mailed or 

hand delivered prior to the bid opening date and time to: 

 

 Greenville-Spartanburg International Airport  

Airport Administrative Offices, Terminal Building 

 2000 GSP Drive, Suite 1 

 Greer, SC  29651-9202 

 

Sealed bids must be submitted in accordance with the requirements tHof this RFP by 11:30 AM 

on Tuesday, August 1, 2023. Bids received after the stated time will not be accepted.  

 

Bidding Documents will be available via electronic download by registering at GSP Plan Room: 

https://gspairport.com/rfps/. All bidders are responsible for checking the GSP Plan Room 

website up to the submission deadline for any updates, addenda, or additional information. 

 

A non-mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 10:30 AM 

local time at the GSP Airport Terminal Building Conference Center. The project site will be 

available for inspection immediately following the meeting. Prospective bidders are strongly 

encouraged to attend. 

 

END OF ADVERTISEMENT 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

https://gspairport.com/rfps/

